CORRESPONDENCE
9/28/2020
DOCUMENT NO. 09465-2020

Jacob Veaughn

From: Jacob Veaughn on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Monday, September 28, 2020 8:19 AM

To: ‘carmen.merriam@gmail.com’

Cc: Consumer Contact

Subject: RE: Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000

Good afternoon, Carmen Merriam

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20200000 and forwarding your
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Jacob Veaughn

Commission Deputy Clerk |
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, Florida 32399
Jacob.Veaughn@psc.state.fl.us
850.413.6656

From: carmen.merriam@everyactioncustom.com <carmen.merriam@everyactioncustom.com>
Sent: Saturday, September 26, 2020 6:02 AM

To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US>

Subject: Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Florida Public Service Commission,

I have lived in Florida my entire life. That means over 60 years of hurricanes and power outages. | finally have solar with
a battery backup to add resilience to my home and neighborhood as neighbors share around here.

Why, in a state like Florida, with an abundance of free power, would you, a PUBLIC service commission, do anything to
inhibit the growth in that industry?

Like it or not we will get away from fossil fuels so | suggested doing it in a way that helps the people of Florida and sends
a message to the power industry that we are ready to make that switch and they need to get on board by investing in
and encouraging the people of this state to invest in anything that is not fossil fuel-based.

Sincerely,
Carmen Merriam
319 Braden Ave Sarasota, FL 34243-2021





